     Y o u t h   T h e o l o g i c a l   S t u d i e s

     P i n k a r d   S c h o l a r s   P r o g r a m
Dear Nominee;
Congratulations, you have been nominated to apply to the Pinkard Scholars Program for High School Juniors at St. Mary’s Seminary & University! Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, and the uncertainty of changes that healthcare professionals and government officials may impose during the spring semester, we have postponed the originally scheduled fall, 2020 program until fall, 2021.This exciting opportunity consists of:

· A fifteen-week theology course Religious Studies 235: Foundations for Dialogue: Theology and Culture during the spring of 2021, one Wednesday evening per week 
       from 6:15 – 8:45 p.m. 

· A Celebration of Excellence and Promise at which three college credits will be conferred if all requirements are met.

Tuition for each student is $350.00, which includes all texts. The course is partially underwritten by the Pinkard Endowment and is open to students of all faiths. 
Partial scholarships are available, as well as two full scholarships underwritten by the Mark D. Pacione Foundation.  All scholarships are based on need.  If you are in need of scholarship funds, please download the Scholarship Application and Award form, fill it out, and include it with your application.
Imagine the possibilities that await you as a high school junior if you are accepted into this program.  Our alumni have been accepted into the top colleges and universities in the nation and have gone on to study at many of these same institutions at the graduate level.  
Please go to St. Mary’s website: www.stmarys.edu and click on Center for Continuing Formation tab at the top.  Next, scroll down to Youth Theological Studies.  Download the  application, one recommendation and academic record forms and return your completed application and forms via email by to  kkoronios@stmarys.edu
Although the program has been postponed until next fall, we are currently accepting applications. If you are considering being a part of the Pinkard Scholars Program, we suggest that you forward your completed application and paperwork now so that you can receive a mailing in August that will provide information on class date and other important information.  If you or your parents/legal guardians have any questions, please contact Mrs. Krista Koronios, the Pinkard Scholars’ administrative assistant, at kkoronios@stmarys.edu.   She’d be most happy to reply to you with you about this exciting program or assist you in contacting me.
Mrs. Patricia W. LeNoir

Director, Youth Theological Studies

